
 
 

 
 

 Homework Help Program 
 

The 2019 Homework Help Program will begin on 21st February 2019 and operate every 
THURSDAY from 3:30pm–4:15pm in S31 which is in the Beacon area of the school. (top 
floor of the S building) 
 
The Homework Help Program provides a quiet space for students to complete independent 
homework and assignment tasks or review work for tests and exams. Students are 
encouraged to do some personal reading if they have completed their homework. There is a 
teacher on duty in the room who is available to assist students with homework tasks, should 
they request a need for assistance.  
 
It is expected that all students will respect the study environment of other students participating 
and it is expected that they will attend for the full 45 minutes. Homework Help is not a 
compulsory program but is available each week as a support for any student who would like 
extra homework assistance. 
 
Students must register by completing a permission form and returning it to the Beacon. 
 
Note: The Homework Help Program is open to all students. 
 
Regards 

  
Sue Gabron 
Learning Diversity Leader 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

PERMISSION FORM 
Homework Help Program 

 
 
I give my permission for my son ………………………………….………………. in  
 
Class ……….   ………   to attend the Homework Help Program.  
 
 
 
Signature: ……………………………………………………………. 
 
 
My son will be attending the following session. 
 

             THURSDAY afternoons in S31 from 3:30pm - 4:15pm 
 


